
ED AND MOLLY FOR
FRESHERS’ OFFICERS

Why Choose us:
Freshers’ week is the first opportunity to welcome

new students into the Downing community; it's
therefore important to make the transition as

smooth as possible. It can be a daunting experience,
so we are hoping that we can be friendly, reliable

faces that they can turn to if they have any
problems. 

You will find us all over the college (especially in
slops and the library!) so if there are any problems

it won’t be hard to find us.

We are Molly and Ed, 1st
years studying HSPS and

English, and we would love
to be your new freshers’

representatives.  

proposed by : James Waine
(jdw94) 

seconded by: Bwalya Kalusa
(brhk2) 

What we would do: 
Keep up the tradition of running lots of events
for freshers, providing ample opportunity for

people to get to know everyone.

Make space for a variety of fun activities,
drinking and non-drinking, so that everyone

feels included. 

Help with integration between the years by
having family brunch, cross-year subject group

chats and Frep drop-in sessions.

Having had leadership roles as
Head Boy and Vice-Captain, we
are experienced in organisation
and communication, with both
student and governing bodies. 
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